
AlSheikh welcomes the Russian
Foreign  Minister’s  call  for
activating the Quartet
The Head of the General Authority of Civil Affairs and Fatah
Central Committee Member, Minister Hussein AlSheikh, welcomed,
in a press statement on Friday, the Russian Foreign Minister
Sergey Lavrov’s call for activating the Quartet and its role
in the peace process, and the right of the Palestinians to
establish  their  state  in  accordance  with  international
legitimacy.

Lavrov said in a press statement on Friday, “We have ideas for
activating  the  Quartet  to  resume  peace  negotiations,”
stressing  the  Palestinians’  right  to  statehood.
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